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Meetings 

7:15 PM  

Oct 9th & 23rd 

Marks Street 

Senior Center,  

99 E. Marks St. 

Orlando 

(YNs at 6:45-11th) 

 

CfCC Picnic  

Sun-October 27th 
Derby Park-
Sanford 
 

The CfCC Annual Fall Coin Show was held at the Central Florida Fair 
Grounds Friday Sept, 27, Saturday Sept. 28th, and Sunday Sept 30th.  
This is Central Florida Coin Club’s Semi-Annual Coin Show, and as  
always, a great time to meet new friends, catch up with old friends, and 
just spend the day (or weekend) talking and doing “all things coins”. 
Thanks to all who volunteered in many different ways to make this show 
happen-from loading up the truck with cases, lights, etc., set up, manning 
the registration table, organizing the dealers, packing up and returning the 
cases and lights back to the storage unit-It all takes time and effort-so 
“thank you” to all who assisted! We will have more details next month on 
the attendance, ticket sales, etc.   
(see page 5 for more photos) 



10/9 
1973-D Eisenhower Dollar - MS64 
A rather flashy and high-end example of this low-mintage date.  
Only a few abrasions seen on Ike's cheek limit the grade of this piece. 
 PCGS Price Guide: $35     Minimum Bid: $15 
 
10/23 
1842-O Seated Dime - VG+ 
A choice example of this underrated semi-key date.  
The surfaces are a pleasing original gray and most letters of LIBERTY are still visible.  
A seldom-encountered offering. 
 PCGS Price Guide: $45     Minimum bid: $35 

 
Let’s all give a big CFCC Welcome to our  

newest members-   
                  

Benjamin Seif   
Christian Harrs 
Bill O’Rourke         

(Bill writes the column “Found in Rolls” for Coin 
World magazine) 

Our own Zach Lauer has agreed to give us a pres-
entation on Toning of Coins. He will talk about 
how coins tone and the differences between natu-
ral and artificial toning. Zach will have examples to 
show us. Bring your questions and any of your 
toned coins. Should be a GREAT learning experi-
ence. I look forward to seeing everybody on Octo-
ber 9, 2013 at 6:45 pm 
Happy Collecting!   
Dan Aidif 

 

Is this a die clash?” “No”, it is not. This is the answer; it is a 
lesser known form of die deterioration which transfers design 
outlines from one die to the other. Since there are many types 
of design transfer (clashed dies, brockages, etc.), it is preferable 
to call this type of design transfer "Progressive Indirect Design 
Transfer" or "PIDT".  Other synonyms you're likely to encoun-
ter are "heavy design transfer", "internal metal displacement 
phenomenon (IMDP)", and “ghosting”. Progressive indirect 
design transfer chiefly involves large, centrally-located design 
elements.  It's most likely to occur in thinner denominations. 

 
 
 
Each month, we will post photos of a coin that has 
some type of “problem”.  The answer will be given 
in the following months Numis-Notes! 

This Months Mystery- 

This month we look at a 1918(P) Lincoln cent that appears to 
have a very large die crack on the reverse. But, is it a die 
crack? 

 Don’t forget!  Dues were due before May 1st for 
the current year!   If you have not paid yet, your 
name has been purged from the drawing bin and 
you are not eligible for “Let’s Make A Deal”, Edu-
cational Award, or the membership award!  
See Donna to keep your membership active!  



9/11- LMAD- Frank Niedz, Michael Valente, Judith Fairweather & Ed Hess were not there, so 
Don Mix took envelope # 3-sold it for $23.00-contained 3 gold tickets 
Educational Award- Sarah Hancock, Harriet Storms, & Paul Knutson were no show’s, there-
fore Joe Apfl was the winner of $20.00 certificate, which he graciously donated to the YN’s-
THANKS JOE! 
Membership-Tom Palmer was not there, so Bob Russell took home the silver dollar  
 
9/25-LMAD-Doug Hill was not there-so Gary Geimer chose envelope #6 and took home a sil-
ver Dollar 
Educational Award-Jan Mix was there, and claimed it! 
Membership- Richard Pell, Jerry Bendure, Justin Wurst, Mildred Haefely, Helen Knapp were 
not in attendance, so-Janet Harris was the recipient of the membership award. 
 
Folks, you have to be there to win! 
  

[If you notice we had to expand this section due to the number of “NO SHOWS” at the meetings! Do your part to 
help out the newsletter publisher-come to the meetings and claim your prizes!] 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The last day we will be able to accept the Club member contributions to Toys-For-Tots 
will be at the Holiday Dinner at the VFW hall in Apopka.  We have one meeting in No-
vember and then the Holiday dinner in December. Please be generous folks.  There 
are a lot of kids out there who can be made happy with our combined generosity.  
Each toy donated will entitle the giver to five free red raffle tickets from the Central 
Florida Coin Club, after the initial purchase of raffle tickets has been made. 
Don’t forget-we are teaming up with the Casselberry Coin Club-Canned Goods Drive. 
Each canned good donated will entitle the giver to one free  raffle ticket for a chance at 
their all Silver prizes from the Casselberry Coin Club, after the initial purchase of raf-
fle tickets has been made. 
Let's see if we can get our combined coin club efforts published in Coin World and/or 
Numismatic News in their January/February issues. 



 
 
 
 
 

It’s never too early to start planning!) 
Pick your spot early! Slots are filling up fast-The sign-up sheets for the 
volunteer positions at FUN Public Registration and the FUN-CFCC table 
for the winter show are ready for your choice. Act now for this great event. 
See BJ Neff at any of the meetings and sign up! 
BJ Neff 
Public Registration Coordinator 
 
 
 
For those of you who use Error-ref.com, MADdieclashes.com and Traildies.com, we 
are in the process of transferring these sites to more compatible servers. The company 
that we are now with seems to have issues with the amount of data that is presented 
on these sites stating that their servers are unable to handle that many pages. 
 
So, we have found a new home and the transfers will start with Traildies.com, followed 
by the under construction site Cuds-on-coins.com. If you use these sites, do not be 
alarmed at the changes, the sites still have all the information available to you. 
BJ Neff  

Picnic News ... we will be having our annual picnic on 
October 27, 2013 at Derby Park in Sanford. Keith Gandy 
will once again be preparing all sort of tasty treats for 
our enjoyment. Each entree' is prepared to order and 
well worth any wait. There will be games to play and 
plenty of socializing. Derby Park has all sorts of things 
for the kids to do - there are swings, slides and jungle 
gyms! Our menu will include steak, chicken or fish for 
the adults. There will be hamburgers and hot dogs for 
our younger set. Make plans to attend ... save the date! 
You will be glad that you did. 



The Front Desk-Thanks to all who volunteered                                                  Our Annual Gold Raffle 

Thanks to Randy Campbell for his professional opinion 
and keen eye assisting buyers and sellers with grading.  

Our own “BJ” and Jeannie Neff displaying and verifying 
any errors or variety coins, and how they happened. 

Overview of the show-many club members have tables, 
including our very own “Trader Nick” 

Zach Lauer looking intently for that “perfect” Morgan 
Dollar to add to his exhibit at winter F.U.N. 



The raffle tickets have been printed and are on hand for any club mem-
ber who wants to sell some for the club.  Every member is encouraged to 
take a pack of tickets and SELL-SELL-SELL ! This is one of the major 
fund raisers for YOUR club! Only $1.00 each or 6 for $5.00. They will be 
available at the club meetings. See Bob Russell. 

FUN has implemented a new category of judged exhibits - Club Exhibits- 
Any coin club may enter an exhibit, showing off who they are, what their 
accomplishments are, etc. Basically a brief synopsis of the organization. 
We are looking for memorabilia to put in this display (it will be a locked dis-
play, and you will get your items returned!). 
We are also looking for some volunteers to help “design” this display-You 
do not have to be artistic-just willing to assist!  See Bob Russell for particu-
lars! 

My fellow club members.  I am attempting to update the Central Florida 
Coin Club history.  It is done through 1988 with next to nothing after that.  I 
need the help of all club members. If you do not attend meetings on a 
regular basis (or not at all) please mail me ANY and ALL information you 
may have with reference the club.  If it is something you would like to keep 
I will make a copy and return the original to you and will pay the postage 
both ways.  If you have only a memory of an incident/happening please 
send that to me too and I will include it in the written club history.  Some-
thing of this scope is not a one person job.  I need help from all members. 
-Bob Russell- 
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NOTE: We are looking for speakers/presentations! 
See BJ Neff to reserve your spot ! 

 

 
 
 
Nov 3rd-  
Maitland Coin and Currency Show 
641 S. Maitland Ave-Maitland, FL  
407-730-3116 
 
Dec 1st-  
Maitland Coin and Currency Show 
641 S. Maitland Ave-Maitland, FL  
407-730-3116 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9th-12th, 2014 
59th Annual FUN Convention, Orlando, FL,  
Orange County Convention Center -  
9800 International Drive 
West Concourse - Hall E 

If your show isn’t listed, get a copy of the flyer to me; I’ll list it. … Steve 

It is our goal to have one meeting per month, where  a guest speaker (read-a member of the club)  
gives a short 20 minute presentation on a topic of their choosing-Numismatic related, of course. 

We are always looking for volunteers to share their knowledge  with the members- 
The presentation doesn’t need to be “show quality”, just get up and tell us what you know! 


